From: Bill Browne

Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2023 2:44 PM

To: PAWC

Subject: Australia Institute - Response to Question on Notice

Dear Committee,

Thank you for the supplementary question on conflicts of interest from the hearing on 28 July.

In response, we have outlined several examples of conflict of interest in our August 2023 submission to the committee.

Please let us know if there are any further questions (about conflicts of interest or other topics).

Regards,

Bill

Bill Browne

Director, Democracy & Accountability Program

The Australia Institute

The Level at Endeavour House L1, 1 Franklin Street Manuka ACT 2603

https://australiainstitute.org.au/